
Please also add my name to the list of objectors – it is outside my ward but many residents in 
my ward were promised a cinema and community use and this seems to be a departure from 
this. I agree with Cllr Callaghan that developers should be made to deliver on the promises they 
made at the time of their original application – local people have waited for long enough. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Richard 
 
(Cllr) Richard Cotton 
Councillor for Camden Town ward 
 


